
 



MAYOR FRANKLIN: Thank you. Well, welcome to City Council Regular 

meeting. We need to adjourn from Closed Session and re-adjourn 

into open session, so we need an announcement from City Attorney 

Quinn Barrow.  



CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. We had a busy afternoon 

with four different closed sessions. With respect to the first 

case, the piece of existing litigation, by a three to two vote 

with Councilmembers Montgomery and Napolitano saying no, the 

Council gave direction to Special Counsel. With respect to IB by 

a five to zero vote, the City Council gave direction to the City 

Attorney with respect to the claim from regarding the BKK 

landfill. With item C, public employment, the Council, by a five 

to zero vote, gave direction to the City Manager. And finally, 

on the conference with the real property negotiators, by a five 

to zero vote, the City Council gave direction to the City 

Manager and City Attorney.  

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great, thank you. So, we will close, we will 

adjourn from closed session and open up into our City Council 

regular meeting for Tuesday, July 16, 2024 at 6 p.m. 

 


